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Circular

The Council has reviewed the representations received from the training
institutes and other stakeholders to fill-up the remaining vacant seats of
diploma level courses being conducted at their institutes. Accordingly, it has
been decided to re-open the online portal till 31% October, 2022.

Candidates already appeared in AIOAT: 2022 and somehow could not
get a chance for admission to any diploma level course, are only eligible to
participate during this round of online admission process.

Candidates whose names have been blocked in the portal due to some
reasons, their names are also being released for admission at any training

e

institute/course, subject to availability of seats.
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